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Hi Patrick,
Council confirms agreement to extend the decision period to 3 August 2020.
Kind Regards
Jenny Elphinstone | Senior Planning Officer

Environment & Planning | Douglas Shire Council
P: 07 4099 9482 | F: 07 4098 2902 
E: enquiries@douglas.qld.gov.au | W: www.douglas.qld.gov.au 
Mail: PO Box 723, Mossman Q 4873 | Office: 64-66 Front St, Mossman Q 4873

From: Patrick Clifton 
Sent: Tuesday, 23 June 2020 9:34 AM
To: Jenny Elphinstone 
Subject: RE: Douglas Shire Council Decision Period RE: MCUI 2020_3481 Proposed Vet Surgery,
17-19 Owen Street, Craiglie Your Ref 20200021
Dear Jenny,
Thank you for your prompt on this one.
I am instructed by my client to seek a further month extension to the decision making period or
until 3 August 2020.
I trust that this is acceptable
Kind regards
Patrick Clifton

Patrick Clifton​

Town Planning Manager

T: 07 4098 5150|M: 0438 755 374
E: Patrick.C@gmacert.com.au|W: www.gmacert.com.au
Port Douglas
Office:

Unit 5 "Craiglie Business Centre"
Owen Street

,Port
Douglas

,4877

Facebook LinkedIn

​This email and any attachments may be confidential and may contain privileged information or copyright material of GMA Certification Group. 
​If you are not an intended recipient, please contact us immediately. You may not otherwise read, forward, copy, use or disclose this email or any
attachments. 
​It is the responsibility of the recipient to virus scan this email and any attachments.
Please Consider the environment before printing this email

From: Jenny Elphinstone <Jenny.Elphinstone@douglas.qld.gov.au> 
Sent: Monday, 22 June 2020 8:23 AM
To: Patrick Clifton <Patrick.C@gmacert.com.au>
Subject: Douglas Shire Council Decision Period RE: MCUI 2020_3481 Proposed Vet Surgery, 17-
19 Owen Street, Craiglie Your Ref 20200021
Hi Patrick,
The decision period is currently due to expire on 3 July 2020.
Does your client seek a further month extension?
Should you require further assistance please do not hesitate to call or email via the contacts
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below.
Kind Regards
Jenny Elphinstone | Senior Planning Officer

Environment & Planning | Douglas Shire Council
P: 07 4099 9482 | F: 07 4098 2902 
E: enquiries@douglas.qld.gov.au | W: www.douglas.qld.gov.au 
Mail: PO Box 723, Mossman Q 4873 | Office: 64-66 Front St, Mossman Q 4873
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